From: Dennis Hong

To: Eoster, Nicholas (CPC); MelgarStaff (BOS); Preston. Dean (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS); Major, Erica (BOS); Board
of Supervisors. (BOS); CPC-Commissions Secretary

Subject: Fw: 542-550 Howard Street - Need your Support

Date: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 1:08:20 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

oops, looks like my original email list needs to be repaired. Sorry for this confusing
list. Trust this one works.

Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021, 12:52:02 PM PST
Subject: 542-550 Howard Street - Need your Support

Good morning Honorable Mayor London Breed, members of the SF Board of
Supervisors and honorable Members of the Planning Commision. My rambling email
here will be short and trust it will make some sense. | believe this item will be on your
agenda for the 3/16/2021. | trust this email will get to you all in time for this meeting.

| have been tracking this protects PPA / DEIR since 9/20/2015 Case#
2015.008058PPA / 2016-013312PPA (??)with Tina and with the planning
Department; commented on the PPA on DEIR in the projects full support. In my
opinion both reports/Docs are Spont on.

Its been a while since | started with this project, so, please bear with me here.

| do not quit understand the opposition to this Project, especially with all the housing
that it will provide our city. It sounds like it should be a slam dunk issue here. Mainly
because since the city, the feds and the state can't provide the required number of
units need/required. As | understand it, even with the most recent added units to this
project has added that is fantastic.

With all that these developers providing our city these resources, it's wonderful. We
are still losing too many of these chances to other cities. Please lets not loose another
chance for more housing. | fully support this project and hope that you all will too.

Oh | forgot, for 75+ years been a long time native / resident of San Francisco. Now
retired. Grew up in Chinatown / North Beach. Including worked in Chinatown. And yes
| often use both the Willy Woo Play ground (nice job with the renovation) and the
Portsmouth Square Park (to be renovated too).

| appreciate all that you do for our Great City. May | have your support on this
project?
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Continue to stay safe, be well and healthy.

Thanks for letting me vent here. If I'm not making sense here, please feel free to
chime back back to me on this issue. | would like this email to be added to the
projects file in my full support of this project.



